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STATEMENT 
 

8 February 2010 
 
 
On OIRA Decommissioning 
 
“Further to an IICD statement on decommissioning earlier today [8 February 2010], the IICD can confirm it 
has, over a period of time, been engaged with representatives of the Official IRA to facilitate a 
decommissioning process, which has recently been concluded.  The OIRA representatives have informed us 
that the arms decommissioned constitute all that were under the control of that organisation.” 
 
End of statement 
 
 
 
 
 


